Minutes of Limited Edition HOA Board January 8, 2024 Meeting was held virtually due to continued illness among the Board members.

The following LEHOA Board members were present to participate: Mike Sweeney, President; Janis Verran, Vice President; Betty Jo Dempsey, Treasurer; Mike Jackson, Secretary, and Bruce Hoff, Member at Large.

Old Business

• The Board approved the Minutes and Financials for December.

New Business

- The Board is still seeking quotes for gutter cleaning and drain line repair between 64 and 62.
- Betty Jo Dempsey was reimbursed \$74.15 for the purchase of holiday decorations for the front entrance. The decorations will be stored at unit #54 and will be used next year.
- Owners and guests please be mindful of speed limits in Limited Edition. Some residents have limited mobility or dogs on a leash and cannot dodge you! Please slow down.
- The next scheduled meeting is Monday, February 12, 2024.